





From The Superintendent's Desk — By Dr. Plas

Thank You 2020

There has been a lot of negatives during the year 2020. In fact, it doesn't take long into most conversations before someone is making a crack about the expiration of 2020 and the welcoming of a new year. And while I think this is universally accepted as one of the most difficult years in our history, there are still many things to be thankful for as we close the books on this year and turn the calendar to new and better. This is an open letter of thanks to the most challenging year in most of our lives.

Dear 2020,

I want to thank you for all that you have taught me over the last 365 days. When January began, we were hopeful and celebrating the promise of a new calendar year after the devastation of statewide flooding during 2019. We were excited to turn the page, continue to rebuild, and work together to control our future after the uncontrollable event. Little did we know that we were months away from a global pandemic that would turn our lives upside down. The pandemic would bring on sickness, uncertainty, division, stress, and a complete disruption of our normal routines.

But that doesn't mean it was all bad, because there were still several positives that surfaced during the last twelve months. For example, the closures in the spring allowed families to spend more time together. This additional time with our family was a shock to the system initially as we realized exactly how much time we spent on other events. It was a forced eye-opening experience that helped re-prioritize the value of quality time with those you love.

When the devastating news was delivered that schools were closing during the fourth quarter, it was a rough day. But with the ingenuity of education staff, incredible assistance from families, and adaptability of our students, we made the best of the situation. We learned what worked (and didn't work) remotely, how things could be improved when we had the opportunity to come back face-to-face, how much we needed each other to help these kids, and that NOTHING will stand in the way of education. It was an incredible partnership that allowed an opportunity for students to continue to move forward, even during the most unforeseeable challenges imaginable. It taught us, we can do ANYTHING we put our minds to.

After nine months of the pandemic not allowing us to live our 'normal lives,' we have seen human ingenuity at its finest. Events and meetings have moved virtual, recognition was delivered in unique ways, and social interaction has shifted to new mediums. These unprecedented circumstances have allowed our problem-solving skills to shine. And while a break from consistently problem-solving will be welcomed, it is something that we are thankful got to be put on display throughout 2020. Too often when change is put in front of us, our instant reaction is to keep things as they have always been. But this year has taught us that we have the ability to change, be flexible, provide grace, reflect on decisions, and create a new path forward. And while it was an uncomfortable journey, it has been one that brought out the best in so many people.

In conclusion, THANK YOU 2020! Thanks for all the lessons you have provided and the growth you allowed. The challenges you had in store for us were unthinkable twelve months ago, but we have risen to them and will be better in 2021 because of you. So thank you for everything, but please don't reach out to contact us, as we won't be returning your calls!

Sincerely,

Aaron Plas

In this Issue				
Superintendent's Message	1			
In & Around Lakeview Jr/Sr High Schools	2-6			
In & Around Lakeview Preschool	7			
In & Around Shell Creek Elementary	8-10			
In & Around Platte Center Elementary	11			
In & Around Christ Lutheran School	12			
In & Around St. John's Lutheran School	13			
In & Around Lakeview Education Foundation	14			
In & Around Lakeview Community	15-19			

In & Around the Jr/Sr High School...

The Viking Way

Congratulations to Katie
Rowe for being selected
as the Viking
Way Student of the
Month for
November! Katie is a
great role model for other students. Katie is an
excellent student, has a
great attitude, and is
always a team player! Great job Katie!



Congratulations to Will
Hrouda for being selected
as the Viking Way
Student of the Month for
November! Will has a
strong work ethic! He is
very respectful to
others and he is
always valuable team
member! Awesome job

Students of the Month

SENIOR ADS FOR YOUR SPECIAL SENIOR-Last Chance!

Every year, the yearbook sells senior ads for the back of the yearbook. These are messages written to your senior showing love and support. Senior ads are \$50 and will include their senior photo and baby photo. If you would like to write an encouraging message to your senior, please submit your message of no more than 150 words and payment to Lakeview High School, attention: Mrs. Schatz. You can also email your message to kschatz@lakeview.esu7.org and send payment in separately. Payment is due upon ordering an ad. Deadline to purchase senior ads is January 31. This is a firm deadline as there are limited spaces available for these ads. Get yours reserved today!

SENIOR PICTURES DUE Now!

Please submit headshots to Mrs. Schatz at kschatz@lakeview.esu7.org. Specifications for submission are below. If we do not receive a picture for your senior student by **January 31**, we will use the headshot taken for school pictures. These pictures will be used for the yearbook, for the senior slide show, and for the Columbus Telegram.

Senior Photo Submission Requirements:

- CD or email the image to be used (<u>kschatz@lakeview.esu7.org</u>)
- JPG Format
- Cropped vertically
- Headshot preferred
- No special effects (soft focus, b/w, sepia, etc...)
- Submission due by January 31

*Headshots are required for the Telegram. If you wish to use a different photo for the yearbook, you may, but the above requirements still apply. If you are sending 2 different pictures, please specify where each picture is to be used.

**If your student does not have senior pictures or needs assistance having them taken, please contact Mrs. Schatz, kschatz@lakeview.esu7.org.

High School Counseling News



Scholarship Information:

- All scholarships that come through the counseling office will be emailed to all senior students on their Lakeview account, as well as posted on my website.
- https://sites.google.com/lakeview.esu7.org/counselingcenter

Schedule Changes:

- Please review your high school students second semester schedule on powerschool. If you have any changes or questions, please call or email Mrs. Rambour.
- Students have the first 5 days of the semester to change their schedule.
- Review graduation requirements with your student to make sure they are on track. https://sites.google.com/lakeview.esu7.org/counselingcenter/graduation-requirements

Paige Rambour High School Counselor prambour@lakeview.esu7.org ISSUE #20 VIKING FOOTBALL DECEMBER 2020

SEASON REVIEW (4-5)

GAME I LHS 62 Boys Town 0 Lakeview played very well in all three phases of the game. It was a great start to the season.

GAME 2 LHS 21 Pierce 41 Lakeview played three really good quarters against the eventual state

champ. A poor 2nd quarter proved costly.

GAME 3 LHS II Wayne 14 Wayne was ranked #1 in the state. Lakeview had several chances to get the win but couldn't finish off the Blue Devils.

GAME 4 LHS 14 Linc Chirst 19 Lakeview lost a heartbreaker to the future state quarterfinalist team. It was a 4 quarter battle that came down to the very end.

GAME 5 LHS 8 Central City 57 Bruised, battered, and emotionally wore down Lakeview couldn't hang with the state ranked Central City Bison.

GAME 6 LHS 20 WPB 55

West Point Beemer came in flying high after a good start to their season. Lakeview lost the first district game to the eventual district champs.

GAME 7 LHS 42 North Bend 21 Lakeview started to get healthy again. Combined that with great effort and emotional play. It was great to get to I-I in district play.

GAME 8 LHS 62 Schuyler 0 Lakeview had almost all of their players on the field for the first time since Boys Town. It was awesome to see the team play so well. There were plenty of fireworks during and after the game.

GAME 9 LHS 28 Scotus 20 Lakeview ended the season with a big win over cross-town rival Scotus. It was the first win at Pawnee Park's Memorial Field since 2012. It was a great way to end the season!



VIKINGS EARN **POST SEASON HONORS**

ALL DISTRICT FIRST TEAM

OFFENSE

Adam Van Cleave WR Eli Osten OL

DEFENSE

Zach Anderson DL Jaeden Jenkinson DL Logan Jaixen LB Cooper Tessendorf DB

HONORABLE MENTION

Kolby Blaser QB Austen Smith RB Jorge Garcia OL Mason Viergutz WR Mason Klug K

ALL STATE

1st Team - Adam Van Cleave HM - Eli Osten, J. Jenkinson, Austen Smith

ACADEMIC ALL STATE

Logan Jaixen Adam Van Cleave



THANK YOU TO THE SENIORS

Lavne Forney Logan Jaixen Austen Smith



THANK YOU TO **ALL OF THE PARENTS**

The football team would like to take this opportunity to thank the football parents for all of the wonderful meals this past season. The meals that were provided to our team this past season would not be possible without the wonderful donations each of you made. THANK YOU!

JV FOOTBALL REPORT

The 2020 JV season was highlighted with victories vs. Twin River, Schuyler, and Central City. The JV team played with good effort every week and finished the season with a 3-4 record. Only one game was lost because of Covid and that was Columbus High. The JV players were very coachable all season and it was fun to see them play each and every week. The JV team improved every week and prepared themselves for a great 2021 season.

CELEBRATION

I just wanted to take some time to say thank you to the entire Lakeview community for helping celebrate the milestone of our football program, which is 100 wins during my tenure at Lakeview. This milestone would not have been achieved if it wasn't for great support and dedication by the parents and players in our community. As I have stated many times, football is a very demanding sport that requires a great deal from everyone involved. All involved have poured a great deal into this program over the last twenty years. I also wanted to send a special thank you to a couple of special parties who really helped make the night extra special - Thank you to Dental Innovations and Travis Hill for the very special fire works show!

ISSUE #20 VIKING FOOTBALL DECEMBER 2020

FOOTBALL HONORS NIGHT The Football Honors Night was held in November. The night gave us a chance to honor the football team for all of their hard work this past year. Each player was honored individually and then special awards were given out. Those awards –

Pancake Award – Eli Osten Hitman Award – Landon Ternus Scout Team MVP – Brenden Sloup Special Teams MVP – Mason Klug Offensive MVP – Kolby Blaser Team MVP – Adam Van Cleave



Ball Hawk Award – Cooper Tessendorf Practice MVP – Brock Mahoney Most Improved – Austen Smith Defensive MVP – Jaeden Jenkinson Defensive MVP – Eli Osten Viking Pride Award – Logan Jaixen

TEAM STARTS OFF-SEASON CONDITIONING

Off-season football conditioning started in December for the football players who are not involved in a winter sport. It is very important that our team keeps working hard this off-season. The following players are doing their part to make sure that we get back to the playoffs during the 2021 season.

12th – Jorge Garcia, Brennen Hruska, Cole Johannes, Hunter Schoch, Travis Schoch,

11th - Ty Wilson

10th – Ben Cunningham, Isaac Stromberg, Gunner Wolfe These players are going through an extra lifting and agility cycle each day after school. In lifting we focus on a specific muscle group each day that will benefit them in all athletics. We also take them through different agility drills that improve quickness, strength, and flexibility. I have seen good improvement overall. However, there is always room for us to improve our work ethic. It will be important for our athletes to understand that working hard now will pay dividends next season.

JACOB FRENZEN-Midland, DAKOTA PROROK- Neb Weslyan CODY THOMPSON - Midland

Jacob Frenzen started on special teams for Midland and was the top back up at LBR for the Warriors by the end of the season. Jacob climed the depth chart and became a factor in the defensive lineup. Dakota Prorok did not have an opportunity to play this past season as Nebraska Weslyan shut down activities because of Covid. Weslyan is exploring a spring season. Hopefully the Prariewovles will play football this spring. Cody Thompson really worked hard in the off season to get bigger, stronger, and faster. Cody was on a very deep and talented defensive line for Midland. All of these alumni did a great job of representing Lakeview football and our community this past season. Congrats to all of these awesome alumni.

SPRING SPORTS

Please encourage your son to participate in spring sports. It is very important for our student athletes to stay involved in competition year around. It is important to have them continue to gain a competitive edge by being a part of a team in the spring. Whether its track, soccer, or golf, your son can benefit greatly by being involved.

SPRING MEETING DATES SCHEDULED

The winter season will be wrapping up soon and the spring season will be starting. We have scheduled meetings in between the two seasons the best that we can. The three following dates are very important and we would appreciate all team members that are going to be in high school next year to attend. All meetings will be held at night in the weight room starting at

6:00 pm and lasting until 8:00 pm.

SPRING MEETING FOR PLAYERS – TBA

Players will turn in goal/info sheets and we will hand out summer info. The upcoming season will be discussed with the team.

FUNDRAISING NIGHT - March 16, 2021

Coaches will take the team into Columbus and sell our coupon booklets. Pizza will be served when they return to the weight room

FOOTBALL BLITZ NIGHT -March 23, 2021

Coaches will take the team into Columbus and sell our coupon booklets. Pizza will be served and prizes handed out when they return to the weight room.



JANUARY 2020

Lakeview FBLA

Nursing Home Cards

For Thanksgiving, FBLA wrote cards to send to senior citizens at Emerald Nursing Home. Then, on December 8th, the chapter wrote Christmas cards to Emerald Nursing Home again. We hope to lift spirits to residents during these challenging times.



FBLA members show off their ugly Christmas sweaters

Christmas Tree Contest

FBLA teamed up with Student Council to spread Christmas cheer. A Christmas tree decorating contest was organized for the Viking Times to show off their creativity and decorating skills.





Secret Santa

Thirty-one FBLA chapter members signed up to be teachers' Secret Santa. The members gave gifts to their designated teachers, revealing a little bit of their identity each time until the teacher guessed the student.



Hello Lakeview Community,

During the month of December, preschoolers learned about balls that were through the Creative Curriculum. Students learned that there are so many different kinds of balls and what balls do. They learned all this by doing hands-on activities while following the objectives of Teaching Strategies Gold. Students are also learning to recognize and say the sounds of letters.



December is a busy time in the preschool room. We made paper chains, put up a Christmas tree, and decorated it with ornaments.





<u>Upcoming Events</u> December 22- January 4 NO SCHOOL (Merry Christmas) January 5- Back to school

Check out the Preschool Blog https://lakeviewprecshool.blogspot.com/

In & Around Shell Creek Elementary...

The Shell Creek Student Council members spread holiday cheer by shopping for a family in our community! We enjoyed finding gifts that each person would appreciate. What an awesome blessing it is to be able to help families celebrate!



Shell Creek 5th Grade Happenings

In the end of November, we had a speaker come and talk to the 5th Grade students about World Wide Ag from the 4H Extension Office. Students learned about where different foods came from and what it takes to grow and raise the foods they love to eat each day. They also saw a demonstration of extracting DNA from fruit using common household items.

In December, students were able to record their musical performance for the annual Christmas program that will be held virtually this year. Students also participated in maturity talks in Health class.

In January when we return from Christmas break, students will be starting a novel in Reading class called Esperanza Rising.

We are excited to continue to be in school and being healthy!

The Gingerbread Man is one of our very favorite units in kindergarten! We always start out introducing the gingerbread theme by reading one of the 'original' versions of the gingerbread man books. After reading one of the original books, we start introducing all of the different versions. The gingerbread man books really help us reinforce the characters and setting of a story. But our favorite part of the unit is decorating gingerbread houses! It's so much fun to see the houses take shape. One of the highlights for the kindergartners is creating the snow out of coconut and making a door to the house out of Hershey's chocolate. The houses this year were decorated with lots of colorful candy!









STEM Projects

Students in 3R have been working hard on STEM projects. STEM curriculum involves students combining at least two ideas from Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics. Sometimes, Art will also make its way into our projects. Most recently our class has been working with circuits. Students learned about lights and created a project that could hold their circuits.

Below are some of the Christmas trees and flowers that students designed.



SHELL CREEK STUDENTS PARTICIPATE IN KIDS HEART CHAL-LENGE!!!!!

On November 5th and 7th, 2020 Shell Creek Elementary students, grades 1st-6th participated in the annual Kids Heart Challenge, also known as Jump Rope for Heart. This program is sponsored by the American Heart Association in schools throughout the nation. Each year the American Heart Association asks each school nationwide to participate in this program to help fight heart disease and stroke. The students at Shell Creek Elementary have shown a great interest in this program and worked hard to raise funds to help in the fight against heart disease and stroke. This year Shell Creek Elementary had 275 students participate, with 60 of those students turning in money donations for the American Heart Association. This year Shell Creek Elementary raised \$3,447.24 to help fund research and programs in and around our community fighting heart disease and stroke. This year as the Kids Heart Challenge coordinator I challenged the students to work as hard as they could to earn funds.

As this year's Kids Heart Challenge coordinator, I would like to thank all of the students for their hard work and efforts. It's a total school effort and these students showed a lot of excitement and enthusiasm about participating in this year's Kids Heart Challenge. I would also like to thank all the teachers and parents for all your help in getting the money back to me so quickly. By doing this I was able to get the money sent off to the American Heart Association as soon as possible and the students prizes can be sent to reward their efforts. The prizes came in and have been given to the students who earned them. I look forward to next year's Kids Heart Challenge and teaching the students to be physically fit and healthy for a lifetime.

Sincerely,

Chris Thoms Health and Physical Education Teacher

In & Around Platte Center Elementary..

January 13, 2021

Dear Kindergarten through 6th Grade Platte Center Parents/Guardians,

Platte Center Elementary grades K-6 will be participating in a very special community service program to raise funds for the American Heart Association. We're joining in the fight against our nation's No. 1 and No. 3 killers – cardiovascular disease and stroke. Kids Heart Challenge (aka-Jump Rope for Heart) is a nationwide event that helps students learn about the benefits of regular physical activity and heart health while raising funds to fight heart disease and stroke. The money our school raises will fund potentially lifesaving research and will support programs that help people in our community. The Platte Center students will be doing their Jump Rope for Heart on February 1st and 3rd 2021 during P.E. class at Platte Center Elementary.

Most people do not realize that the roots for cardiovascular disease in adults often begin in childhood from age 10 and even younger. That's why it's important to make changes now to help your children and other family members eat healthy foods, stay physically active, and live tobacco-free.

As this year's coordinator, the students have shown a lot of interest and excitement in taking part in this year's Kids Heart Challenge. I will be sending home with each of them an information/money envelope along with this letter. This will have a listing of the prizes they can earn as well as your child's consent form. That's right I said prizes! Students who collect money donations for their schools Kids Heart Challenge event will receive dollar amount prizes for their hard work from the American Heart Association.

This year I am asking all parents to convert all cash and coin collected into one check. It makes it a lot easier to count the individual money collected and get it sent so the students receive their prizes sooner. If someone that donates wants to write a check, please ask him or her to write it out to the <u>American Heart Association</u>. I also encourage you to register your child online and collect money donations that way due to COVID-19. See collection envelope for information to register online. I ask that you do not allow your son or daughter to go door to door asking for money donations. I would prefer that they ask friends and family for money donations. Parents may take collection envelopes to their place of employment if they wish. <u>I am giving the students two weeks to collect money donations</u> and turn the money back into me by January 27, 2021

Kids Heart Challenge is a fun and effective way to teach heart-healthy living. It emphasizes the importance of physical activity as our children do something they enjoy. The money you contribute will fund research that will save more lives each year... maybe your own or that of someone in your family. Our efforts can truly make a difference. Any questions please call 402-564-3465 or email cthoms@lakeview.esu7.org or stop and visit with me at school.

Chris Thoms - Physical Education Teacher/KHC Coordinator - Platte Center Elementary

In & Around Christ Lutheran Schools...

December 2020 Christ Lutheran School News

"Give thanks to the LORD, for he is good; his love endures forever." I Chronicles 16:34. During the months of November and December, the families of Christ Lutheran School gave thanks for many of God's gifts.

We give thanks for our PTL! This energetic group of people created a Holiday Catalog of local businesses selling items with a percentage coming back to the school. The unique fundraiser was very appropriate for these times of social distancing and trying to support the local economy. CLS was very blessed with the generous donations as well as the vendor donations.

The students practiced for many hours to present the Christmas musical "The Allergic Shepherd". The production was presented at our Children's Christmas program on Sunday, December 20th at beginning at 4:00 PM. Cassandra Splittgerber, our Music Director, led the group during this memorable program.

Happy New Year! January is a time for new beginnings and fresh starts. It is the beginning of the new quarter and new semester. Christ Lutheran School is excited about the new opportunities coming in 2021. For the second semester, CLS students will use new chrome books purchased through donations and some CARES Act funding. We are grateful for the ways God provides for our school.

Lutheran schools across the country will celebrate National Lutheran Schools Week at the end of January. This annual event offers our congregation and school the opportunity to rejoice together in the partnership we have in sharing God's grace and mercy, as we provide another year of spiritual training and educational preparation to the next generation of faithful Christian servants. This year, Christ Lutheran School will host a winter clothing drive for a local charity during this week.

Christ Lutheran School welcomes new families to join our learning community. We offer Christ-centered education for Preschool-8th grades with qualified teachers, I:I devices, and low student to teacher ratios. Also, if you are interested in second semester Preschool for Tuesday-Thursday mornings, please call the school office at 402-564-3531.

In & Around St. Johns Lutheran School...

On December 6th we had a Christmas cookie bake sale for our chapel missionaries, Justin and Jordan Logston. The end of the semester we will send the money collected from this bake sale and our weekly chapel to Mission Central to support them. They are missionaries who serve the Lord in Belize. Justin covers the events in the Latin America and the Caribbean region, shooting video and taking photographs, and writing, editing, and publishing articles and mission news. Jordan is growing the English-as-a-Second-Language program in Belize, working with short-term mission teams, providing consistent communication updates regarding the mission work being done, and building leadership and seminar training in Belize. We ask that you keep Justin and Jordan in your prayers as they serve in Belize. They ask that individuals pray for strength and courage for both of them so they can serve the people of Belize with a focus on how God is transforming their hearts to do His work and fulfill the Great Commission. Let us give thanks that Justin and Jordan are serving in this part of the world.

St. John's Lutheran School would like to express our deepest sympathy to the family of Emma Gehring, who passed into eternal life. She is the daughter of Brent and Kathryn Gehring. Brent is an alumni of Lakeview Community School. This sweet, kind, strong, and loving girl touched many hearts in our community of faith as we came together to pray for her and her family. May this family and their support community dwell in God's love and peace as they journey through these difficult days. We know that the Lord has lifted her up into the arms of Jesus where there will be no more pain or sorrow, and we are all reminded of the wonderful gift of everlasting life through Christ.

St. John's would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!







Lakeview Education Foundation

Mission Statement: Inspire investment in scholarships, innovative programs and facilities that enhance the educational experience and opportunities for students & faculty of Lakeview Community Schools

Lakeview's Education Foundation Board held their final meeting of the year in the LHS Administrative Board Room, 10-8-2020. After reviewing reports from the treasurer and secretary, the board turned its attention to an assortment of items including the election of officers for 2021, reviewing current board terms, and various other committee designations.

Fund Raising events approval and assignments for 2021

Columbus Big Give

Committee Members: Jaci Tessendorf, Clete Pillen, Ann Cattau, Aaron Plas

Dick Kamm Memorial Golf Tournament

Committee Members: Brad Luchsinger, Kevin Saalfeld, Jamie Meyer, Ron Greenwall

Scholarships

Committee Members: Audrey Blaser (a non-voting member due to her son being a potential applicant), Mary Ann Schreiber, Ann Cattau, Ron Greenwall

Board of Directors Terms Expire

2021—Jamie Meyer, Ron Greenwall

2022—Jaci Tessendorf, Kevin Saalfeld

2023—Mary Ann Schreiber, Audrey Blaser, Brad Luchsinger

2024—Clete Pillen, Chad Anderson, Ann Cattau

2025—renew board member/nominate new members

- Director Sharon Gutierrez did not seek a second term—The board thanks her for her dedication to the advancement of the foundation goals-We will miss her candor and positive input.
- Election of Officers for 2021

President—Clete Pillen Vice President—Brad Luchsinger Secretary—Mary Ann Schreiber Treasurer--Aaron Plas

- Support the LEF by purchasing a NEW Annual Membership for only \$50 contact Jill Cuda at Lakeview High School Office or any Board Member
- Honor your love ones with a memorial to the LEF (a scholarship in their name)
- Consider including the Foundation in your estate planning

"An investment in the Lakeview Educational Foundation is an investment in our School, our Students, our Future"

In & Around Lakeview Community...

Senior & Junior Parents – Post Prom Information November, 2020

Parent involvement is what makes Post Prom a success! If you plan on working at Post Prom, we ask that you serve on a committee or help with fundraisers. We realize everyone is BUSY, but hopefully you can look at your schedule and find some time to volunteer.

ATTENTION:

Junior and Senior Parents, and ANYONE interested in helping:

Next meeting January 11, 7pm at Lakeview High School

Parent Donation! Get your coupon below!

THANK YOU from the Post Prom Steering Committee: Holly Anderson, Merin Koch, Stacey Vogt

> Junior-Senior Parent Donation For Lakeview High School Post Prom April 24, 2021

Please consider donating to the Post Prom fund with a monetary gift of at least \$25.00. We are asking all Junior and Senior parents, grandparents or willing Lakeview patrons to donate. Your donation will be used to purchase food and gifts for Post Prom for all junior and senior students in attendance. Please drop your contribution in the mail to: Lakeview Community Schools, Attn: Post Prom Committee, 3744 83rd St., Columbus, NE 68601

I am willing to donate \$	towards	the	2020	Lakeview
Post-Prom and help my child to have a safe an	d fun eve	nt to	attend	following
the JrSr. Prom on April 24, 2021				
PatronName(s)				

	5
	-
	_9
	C
	C
	2
	=
	-5
	4
	C
	- ?
	ă
	Ť
	Ξ
	.9
	(
	G
	7
	Ë
	=
	9
470	٠
	-
	7
	È
	CC
	C
	. 0
	C
	· (4
	=
-50	- 2
	C
91	~
	_
	Œ
	. C
	2
	T.
	_
	<u> </u>
	_
	V
	C
	C
	2
	07
_	-
	æ
1	O
•	Ξ
	<u>u</u>
1	2
24	
~	2
	Q
3	\supseteq
5	T
-	~~~
-	S
)	:=

Sun Mon 3 4 AMuffins/Bosco sticks 10 11 Max sticks	Mon							▲ 1707 COZ!	
		Tue	Wed		Thu	Fri 1 New Year's Day	ar's Day	Sat 2	
		5 Pizza	6 Scrambled eggs	7 French toast	toasf	8 Donuts		o,	
		3 "			1			EM .	44
	*****	12 Pizza	Yogurt	14 Pancakes	Se)	15 Donuts		16	1
	y z.	. · .	Teddy grahams						
17 18 NO SCHOOL		19 Breakfast pizza	20 Egg Omelets	21 French Toast	Toast	22 Donuts		23	
		i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i						×	
24 25 Muffins		26 Pizza	27 Breakfast rounds	28 Pancakes	Se)	29 Donuts		30	7
31 Free bra	Free breakfast to all studer Menu is subject to change	all students o change							18

January 2021

This January calendar is blank, printable and contains Canada holidays. Courtesy of WinCalendar.com

◀ Dec 2020	10 pg		January 2021			1 topo 400
Sun	Mon	Tue	peM	nul service		Sail
					1 New Year's Day 2 No School	
.		5	9	7	8	
	sance	d pork on a bun	za		sgob mr	
	Green beans	ed potatoes	*	ed potatoes	Mac cheese	
		Glazed carrots	Mix veggies		Peas	_1902
		,		Rofl	Dessert	
10		12		14	15	
	Chicken Patty		Pulled pork	w/meat sauce	urger	
				Com	French fries	
	Green beans		,	stick	Carrots	
			Cookie			
17		19		21	22 23	
	No school		(en alfredo		Chill soup	
		24-30-2		g.	Crackers	
		Green beans	Bread stick		Carrots/celery	
24	25				amon roll	
	and alternation	A - 26%			29 30	
	dill cheese	wandann orange chicken	en nuggets	Nachos	Sack lunches to go	11 - 14
- 5%				Refried beans		
	baked beans		Green beans	Dessert		
31	Free lunch to all stud	tudents				
50007	Menu is subject to ch	o change				

Breakfast includes 100% juice or fruit (1/2 required) and a milk choice. All lunches include a fruit choice available each day, whole grain bread and buns are served along with a daily milk choice.

The USOA prohibits Lakeview Community Schools from discrimination on the bases of race, color, national origin, age, disability, say, gender identity, religion, reprisal, and where applicable, political beliefs, marrial status, familial or parental status, sexual originary or percentage of received genetic information in employment or in any program or activity conducted or funded by the Department, (Not all prohibits bases will apply to all programs and/or employment or activity conducted or funded by the Department, (Not all prohibits bases will apply to all programs and/or employment or activity should be considered from the program of the control of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint form, or interest or a partment of Agriculture, Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C., 20250-3410, by fax

Calendars with Holidays - Canada Feb. 2021 Mar. 2021. Apr. 2021



Lakeview

January, 2021

		January, 2021				
Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday
					No School K-12-	
3 (Vocel) Doane University Vocel Festival (Cancelled) 9:00am-9:00pm Heartland Volleyball League- @ Both Gyms	Semester/3rd Quarter- No School - In-Service K-6- 3:50pm-6:00pm Varsity Boys Basketball Practice- @ West Gym More	Start of 2nd · Semester/3rd Quarter- 3:50pm-6:00pm Varsity Boys Basketball Practice- @ East Gym 3:50pm-6:00pm Varsity Girls Basketball Practice- @ West Gym More	6 3:50pm-6:00pm Varsity Boys Basketball Practice- @ West Gym 3:50pm-6:00pm Varsity Girls Basketball Practice- @ East Gym	7 6:15am-7:40am 7th grade boys Basketball Practice-@ West Gym 6:15am-7:40am 8th grade boys basketball practice-@ East Gym 6:15pm BB-G/Varsity Douglas County West More	8 12:00pm West Gym Closed - Snowball Decorating- @ West Gym 4:00pm WR-Varsity Ashland-Greenwood 4:15pm BB-B/JV GI Northwest More	10:00am BB-B/9th (Time Changed) Pierce BB-9th (Cancelled) 7:00pm Snowball Dance- @ West Gym
10 9:00am-9:00pm Heartland Volleyball League- @ Both Gyms	(Vocal) Boone Central Choral Clinie- (Cancelled) 3:50pm-6:00pm Varsity Boys Basketball Practice- @ East Gym 3:50pm-6:15pm Varsity Girls Basketball Practice- @ West Gym More	12 4:45pm BB-B/JV Pierce 4:45pm BB-G/JV Pierce 5:15pm-6:45pm 7th grade boys Basketball Practice- @ West Gym More	Early Dismissal - 1:30PM - All attendance centers- 3:50pm-6:00pm Varsity Boys Basketball Practice- @ West Gym 3:50pm-6:00pm Varsity Girls Basketball Practice- @ East Gym	14 6:15am-7:40am 7th grade boys Basketball Practice- @ West Gym 6:15am-7:40am 8th grade boys basketball practice- @ East Gym 3:50pm-5:30pm Varsity Boys Basketball Practice- @ East Gym More	6:15am-7:40am 7th grade boys Basketball Practice- @ West Gym 6:15am-7:40am 8th grade boys basketball practice- @ East Gym 6:15pm BB-G/Varsity Centennial Junior- Senior More	9:00am WR-Varsity Schuyler Community 9:30am BB-B/7th Twin River 11:30am BB-B/8th Twin River More
League- @ Both Gyms	18 No School K-12- 3:50pm-6:00pm Varsity Boys Basketball Practice- @ West Gym 3:50pm-6:15pm Varsity Girls Basketball Practice- @ East Gym More		20 6:15am-7:40am 7th grade boys Basketball Practice- @ West Gym 6:15am-7:40am 8th grade boys basketball practice- @ East Gym 3:50pm-6:00pm Varsity Boys Basketball Practice- @ East Gym 3:50pm-6:00pm Varsity Girls Basketball Practice- @ West Gym	21 3:50pm-6:00pm Varsity Girls Basketball Practice- @ East Gym 3:50pm-6:00pm Varsity Boys Basketball Practice- @ West Gym 6:30pm BB-B/8th Schuyler Community More	22 10:00am WR-Varsity Madison Public Schools 4:30pm BB-G/JV Schuyler Community 5:15pm-6:45pm 8th grade boys basketball practice- @ East Gym More	7:00am (Band) Wayne State Honor Band- 8:30am-10:00am 7th grade boys Basketball Practice- @ West Gym 8:30am-10:00am 8th grade boys basketball practice- @ East Gym 12:00pm Youth Wrestling Tournament- @ Both Gyms
	25 Early Dismissal - 1:30PM - All attendance centers- (Vocal) UNK Honor Choir- TBD BB-G/Varsity TBD vs. TBD More	vs. TBD TBD BB-B/Varsity TBD vs. TBD 6:15am-7:40am 7th grade boys Basketball Practice- @ West Gym 6:15am-7:40am 8th	27 Early Dismissal - 1:30PM - All attendance centers- 6:15am-7:40am 7th grade boys Basketball Practice-@ West Gym 6:15am-7:40am 8th grade boys basketball practice-@ East Gym More	28 TBD BB-G/Varsity TBD vs. TBD 4:30pm BB-B/8th Seward 4:30pm BB-B/7th Seward Middle School 6:00pm WR-Varsity Boone Central / Newman Grove vs. Multiple Schools	29 Early Dismissal - 12:00pm- TBD BB-B/Varsity TBD vs. TBD	30 TBD BB-G/Varsity TBD vs. TBD TBD BB-B/Varsity TBD vs. TBD 8:30am-10:00am 8th grade boys basketball practice- @ East Gym More
31 9:00am-9:00pm Heartland Volleyball League- @ Both Gyms						

Booster Club has lots of new Lakeview items! Call Crystal Klug at 402-910-1289 to set up a time to shop for your Lakeview gear.

Support Lakeview Viking History...

BUY A BRICK!

For all those fans who wish to become a permanent part of Lakeview High School history and continue to building the Viking tradition, we offer a unique opportunity. Be a part of the most distinctive feature of the Lakeview Athletic Complex...the "VIKING WALK OF PRIDE". The entrance to the newly renovated stadium will consist of personalized bricks which will form a walkway for our fans. The walkway, to be named the "VIKING WALK OF PRIDE", will capture the LHS tradition of excellence. Viking athletics have produced some outstanding athletes. Now, the "VIKING WALK OF PRIDE" provides a unique opportunity to leave an enduring symbol of your support for Lakeview High School Athletics.

WALK OF PRIDE brick!
maximum of 16 characters per line (including spaces). It could tive.
rinted: \$100.00

Maximum of 14 characters per line (including spaces) - 3 lines. If you wish to order more than one brick or would like your bricks placed next to a friend's brick or with a group of bricks, your orders MUST BE PLACED TOGETHER! All contributions are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.

All profits from this sale will be used for the construction and maintenance of a new track. ALL STATE PLAYERS! There will be a spot reserved for you along the main entrance.

ORDER YOUR BRICKS TODAY!

CHECK OR MONEY ORDER

Enclose your check or money order along with this form in an envelope and mail to:

LAKEVIEW HIGH SCHOOL FOUNDATION (TRACK)

3744 83rd Street

COLUMBUS, NE 68601